
w w w . C R O W N T H E R M O . com 

Issue 19

2012

Transportation Legislation

We finally have a New Transportation Bill. 
SAFETEA-LU expired in September of 2009. Finally, 
in June of 2012, Congress passed a new bill, MAP-21.

MAP-21 will give us a twenty-seven month period 
of guaranteed funding. Within the MAP-21 Bill the 
Highway Safety Improvement Program (HSIP) has 
almost doubled in funding. The HSIP is the part of the 
bill which focuses on the road safety features on our 
roads. Pavement Markings, guardrails, road signs are 
just some of these items. 

Also, included in this new bill, is an emphasis on rural roads and older driver safety. 

This new bill will help our industry keep our employees on the job.

Crown Thermoplastic Sealer

We can accommodate our customers with a one-part 
sealer. Our Crown Thermoplastic Sealer should be 
used on Portland Concrete and aged asphalt surfaces. 
The sealer should be applied prior to the application 
of thermoplastic pavement marking materials and 
is compatible with both alkyd and hydrocarbon. 
This will improve adhesion as well as serve as a 
vapor barrier between the thermoplastic and the 
roadway. No sealer is necessary when applying our 
thermoplastic on newly laid asphalt surfaces.

Call us today about Crown Sealer. We can supply 
you with further product information as well as 
suggested application procedures.
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Stop spending time 
calculating your  
thermo needs!

Do you need an accurate, easy way to 
calculate your thermoplastic needs? We 
can help! Just visit our web site www.
crownthermo.com.

Whether your job requires hydro or alkyd, 
4” or 6” lines our thermo calculator can 
quickly provide you with the necessary 
amount of material you will need. Several 
of our customers have been amazed at the 
usefulness of this tool. 

Employee Spotlight

Kirt Guidry is in our Employee Spotlight this 
issue. Kirt has been with Crown Technology 
for two years. He is lives in the Orlando Florida 
area and handles all of the technical issues 
concerning Crown Cookie installations. Kirt is 
also active member of our sales team handling 
the majority of our Florida customers. He 
comes to us with over 30 years of experience in 
the pavement marking industry. 

Kirt loves to hunt and fish as well as play golf 
with his wife. He also has two daughters and 
one grandchild, all living in the Dallas TX area. 

Contact Pam Kellett for a quote on your thermoplastic needs. Toll Free 800-458-6267 
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